Teacher & Principal Evaluation System - Required Notices

1. Each school and/or district reopening plan must ensure that all teachers and principals are
evaluated pursuant to the LEA’s currently approved APPR plan (or, for charter schools, the
school’s charter), including any variance applications approved by the Department.
o RSCSD will evaluate all teachers and principals using the currently approved APPR plan.
RSCSD is not in need of a variance.



